
Welcome
to PRE-Kindergarten!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to a great year in our awesome Early Childhood Center!

We will now “continue” your child’s career as a life-long learner. I

use the word “continue” because your child has already been learning

so much from you, as parents/guardian, in his/her short lifetime so

far. The time I spend with your child will be very meaningful for

him/her, but it will be a very small amount of time in comparison to

the time you have with your child. So…I look forward to having a

great partnership with you and your child. Preschool is an important

milestone for you and your little one and I wanted to give you a little

background about myself to ease the transition.

Teaching Experience:
I have been teaching at the preschool level for a total of 10 years. This will be my 7th year at the

Liberty Early Childhood Center. I graduated from Missouri Western State University with my

Bachelor’s of Science in Early Childhood Education. I completed my Master’s Degree in Early

Childhood Special Education from the University of Missouri-Columbia in May 2021. I currently

hold Missouri Teacher’s Certification in Early Childhood and Early Childhood Special Education.

About Me:
Each evening, I go home to my supportive husband, Scott,

and my two boys, Xavier and Calvin. Xavier is 19 and just

finished his freshman year of college at Grand Canyon

University in Phoenix, Arizona in the Fall of 2022. Calvin

is a busy 13 year old and is active in Tae Kwon Do, Archery

and Horseback Riding.


